
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

    

 

             

                        

   

 

   

  

 

       

  

   

  

 

 

 

                         

               

 

 

 

 

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org   Fax: (503) 322-2193 

     www.nknsd.org  

Calendar of  Events 
 

 
 

November 3, Friday 

●  Lifetouch Photo Retakes – afternoon 

●  All School Assembly; gym; at 2:00 pm 

 

November 10, Friday 

● Veteran’s Day Holiday – No School 

 

November 13, Monday 

●  School Board Meeting; District Office; 6:30 pm  

 

November 15, Wednesday 

●  Site Council Meeting at 2:45 pm 

 

November 22, Wednesday 

●  No School  

 

November 23  

●  Thanksgiving Holiday – No School 

 

November 24, Friday  

●  No School  

 

November 30, Thursday  

●  Cookie, Cocoa & Ornament Family Night; 6:00 pm 

 

December 1, Friday 

●  No School – end of trimester; Grade Day 

 

Be Safe             Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

 

K-1 ABC Boot Camp  
Fashion Show was a great hit. The students 

paraded around the school in their letter vests 
and sang their letter songs.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nov 5, 2017 - Daylight 
Saving Time Ends …. 
Clocks are turned backward 1 hour.  

This is a good time to check alarm clock and 

smoke detector batteries.      
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:janmarien@nknsd.org
http://www.nknsd.org/


 

  

  

            

 

 

 

 

 
                                                 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

           

 

 

 

The Book Fair 

Coming Your Way 

Partners!  

December 4-8, mark your calendars 

and plan for this event.  Volunteers 

needed, check in at the office for 

volunteer forms. 
 

Mrs. Clark   Mrs. Rumage      Mrs. Shepard     Mrs. Baertlein        Mrs. Brimacombe     

Tizoc  Naomi        Lance       Tessa  Hanna A. 

Abby C.  Aidyn        Rustyn        Alex B.  Ozzie 

Xavier  Henry        Andrew        Hunter  Karsten 

Emma  Zoey                        Gabby        Tekoda  Kessler 

Noah  Brieah         Zach        Junior  Bailey 

Keegan          Jayden        Cody 

             Bradley  

             Trenady 

             Jaret 

             Lakyn 

 

Mr. Gordon  Mr. Duer  Mrs. Herder  Mr. Kinstedt    

 

Francisco  Elaine   McKenzie  Andy B.  

Hanalei   Liam   Nattalie   Jaradyn. 

Antonio   Brody   Diane   Cleo 

Seth   Joshua   Ivy   Owen 

Karson   Zane   Mary   Sam 

Lucas   Joseph   Logan T.  Willow 

Caleb   Madison  Gage   Starla 

Kelcy         Braden 

         Madison  

          

          

 
 

        For October 2017! 

 



 

 Bring in 25 box tops 

And get a free 

BOOK ! 
 

No school on Friday December 1st - Grade 

Day 

1st Trimester Ends 11/30 

Watch for report cards to come home the 

week after Grade Day.  We encourage 

parents to view report cards with your 

child/children. 

Feel free to contact your child’s teacher if 

you have any concerns or questions. 

Looking ahead . .  

●   Winter Concert Program; 12/6th at   7:00pm 

●   Winter Break 12/18 through 1/1/2018 

●   School Resumes on 1/2/2018 

Mark your calendar! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep informed, here are some helpful tools for school closure -  

►School Messenger System 

School Messenger is an automated calling system that the District uses for attendance calls, to notify parent of special events, 

but most importantly to notify parents of an unexpected, weather related, school closure.  The system will call the phone 

numbers that is in your child’s student record.  For returning students, our schools provide to parents a print out of the parent 

contact information that is a part or your child’s student record.  It is VERY IMPORTANT that our schools have the most current 

parent contact information. 

Please review and update your child’s parent contact information at the beginning of the year and any time during the year that 

contact information changes. 

 

►FlashAlert System 

FlashAlert is the service we use to provide notice of emergency closures to the Portland television and radio stations. The 

system will send you a text and/or email message. You may log in and request a test message to revalidate your account. 

To subscribe to this service, you can go to the District website @ nknsd.org and go to the Parent link and click on the FlashAlert 

Signup.  You also can download the iOS/Android app FlashAlert Messenger to your phones and link it to your account, 

http://flashalert.net/news.html?id=1123 

 

 

 

 

 

Cookies, Cocoa and Ornament 

Night 

Come join us for our family night of 

cookies, cocoa and ornament making!  It 

will be on Thursday, Nov. 30th from 6-7 

pm in the cafeteria.  Come by for some 

sweet treats and fun family time! 

 

 

Smarter Balanced Assessment 

Once again our 3rd-5th graders will be taking 
the Smarter Balanced Assessment (SBAC) in 
the spring.  If you would like to opt-out of your 
child taking this test, you will need to go to the 
district website and fill out the opt-out form 
and submit it to the school by April 1st. 

 

http://flashalert.net/news.html?id=1123

